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 August 26, 2022 

 

  

Dear USPATH Colleagues, 

 

I would like to announce a very special effort we are taking 

to increase equity and representation of people of color at 

the 2022 Conference, in USPATH, and in the field of 

transgender health.  

 

Using the USPATH President's Discretionary Fund as seed 

funding, we will be awarding stipends in the amount of $1200 

USD to two (2) current USPATH Student Members who identify 

with a non-white race or ethnicity, who are attending the 

2022 Symposium, live in Montreal. 

 

Awardees will be chosen by random drawing.  

We hope that this pilot effort will lead to further avenues 

through which we can support equity, inclusion, and the 

professional development of a pipeline of tomorrow's leaders 

from communities of color. If you meet these criteria, please 

click here to apply today. Deadline to apply is Friday, 

September 2, 2022. 

 

We encourage those who wish to support future such efforts 

make a donation to https://www.wpath.org/donate.  

I am looking forward to seeing you all in Montreal! 

 

In solidarity, 

 

Maddie 
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